
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 17/10/2024 2:28:12 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

17/10/2024

PROF Anon Anon
ST
NSW

RE: DA2024/1212 - 36 Dalley Street QUEENSCLIFF NSW 2096

Sir/Madam
We note plans to redevelop this property. As a neighbour to the house, we would like to check
if proper precautions have been taken to prevent the risks from asbestos as it is demolished?
We have two young kids and are worried that the current house may post a risk to the
surrounding area as it is removed.
Kindly consider this. We request to remain anonymous as this a potentially contentious
matter.
thank you.




